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To: The Heads of all Affiliated Schools in West Bengal 

Dear Principal , 

Subject: Suspension of Classes in Schools 

The Government of West Bengal has decided to suspend classes in Government, 
Government Sponsored and Non-Government Aided schools in West Bengal from the 
20th June to 30th of June 2018 due to extreme hot weather conditions prevailing in the 
state, vide letter No. 114(2) -SSE/18 dated 19th June 2018. 

In view of the prevailing weather conditions, the Council has been requested by the 
Secretary, School Education Department, Government of West Bengal, to take similar 
action for all its affiliated schools in the State. 

You are hereby requested to adhere and comply to the above. 


With warm regards 


Yours sincerely 


Gerry Arathoon 
Chief Executive & Secretary 
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